
Broadcast Survey

The public reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated to average 15 minutes per response, 
including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data 
needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a 
person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control 
number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, 
including suggestions for reducing this burden to - CDC/ATSDR Reports Clearance Officer; 1600 Clifton Road NE, 
MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia 30333 ATTN: PRA (0920-1154).

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) developed and launched the Stop Overdose 
campaigns, four education campaigns, to prevent and reduce drug overdoses. This is research in 
which you will respond to multiple choice and open-ended questions to give your opinions about 
Stop Overdose campaign messages and materials. Participation is voluntary and you may complete 
all or some of the survey. If you have questions about this research, you may contact the principal 
investigator, Everett L. Long, PhD., by email at elong@brunetgarcia.com or phone, (704)-657-5338. 

By continuing to the survey, you are indicating your consent for us to collect the information you 
provide in your responses.




































